
From: Coffin, Stephanie
To: Holian, Brian; McDermott, Brian; Evans, Michele; Haney, Catherine; Wert, Leonard
Cc: West, Steven; Anderson, Joseph; Dion, Jeanne; Pelchat, John
Subject: Fwd: St. Lucie Reasonable Assurance Statement
Date: Sunday, October 09, 2016 7:12:24 AM

Sent from my iPhone

Stephanie Coffin
240 463 9762

From: "Greten, Timothy" <Timothy.Greten@fema.dhs.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] St. Lucie Reasonable Assurance Statement
Date: 08 October 2016 21:56
To: "Coffin, Stephanie" <Stephanie.Coffin@nrc.gov>
Cc: "FEMA-NRCC-tsthdrep" <FEMA-NRCC-tsthdrep@fema.dhs.gov>, "Quinn, Vanessa"
<Vanessa.Quinn@fema.dhs.gov>, "Hoyes, Jonathan" <jonathan.hoyes@fema.dhs.gov>,
"King, Jesse" <Jesse.King@fema.dhs.gov>, "THD-Action-Office" <thd-action-
office@fema.dhs.gov>

Stephanie

Good evening

On Oct 08, 2016, a comprehensive investigation and collection of field data was performed by a joint
FEMA/NRC Disaster Initiated Review (DIR) Team, in accordance with the FEMA Post Disaster
Assessment of Offsite Capabilities checklist. Based on our review of all information gathered, FEMA
has concluded that offsite radiological emergency preparedness remains adequate to provide
“Reasonable Assurance” and that appropriate measures can be taken to protect the health and
safety of the public in the event of a radiological emergency at the St Lucie Nuclear Power Plant.
 
A letter will follow this week.
 
 
Thanks!
Tim
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